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GAZETTE NOTICE

INDUSTRY ASSISTANCE POLICY

TARIFF CONCESSIONS REVIEW NOTICE

TARIFF CHAPTERS: 20, 37, 39, 44, 47, 49, 54, 55, 57, 63, 65,70,71, 83, 87 and 94

Notice is hereby given that consideration of the following Tariff Chapters has been completed in terms of the Tariff
Concession Review announced by the Minister of Commerce on 12 January 1989.

The Chapters, where amended, are set out below for information purposes. Interested parties wishing to comment
on the outcome of the review as it relates to these Chapters, should do so in writing to the Comptroller of
Customs, PO Box 2278, Wellington (attention Concessions Project Team) by 7 October 1989.

It is proposed to revise Chapters 20,37,39,44,47,49,54,55, 57,63,65,70,77,83,87 and 94 as follows:


